
From: Cockrell, Philip C.
To: Findlay, W. David <Findlay_WilliamD@scdps.state.sc.us>

Fouty, Peggy D. <Fouty_PeggyD2@scdps.state.sc.us>
Uswa, Wanda P. <Uswa_WandaP@scdps.state.sc.us>

CC: Earley, Jr., James E. <Earley_JamesE@scdps.state.sc.us>
Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 10/26/2001 3:09:22 PM
Subject: Printer Rollout

Attachments: Printer Rollout22.xls

Folks,
Here is the latest rollout plan for the Kyocera printers. I just got this a little while ago. They plan to start on Monday, so this 
is short notice on the schedule for sure. Please alert the field offices to expect installers on the days indicated. This will be 
somewhat intrusive, but they are supposed to work quickly, quietly (as possible), and evoke a professional appearance. 
They are to coordinate their work with the office manager.

Philip C. Cockrell, Ph.D. MCP
Network Manager
South Carolina Division of Motor Vehicles
Telephone (803) 896-0594
Mobile (803) 606-5448
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